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North Tahoe (CA) Branch












General Meeting






February 11, 2016









       Tahoe Arts Center
There were 22 members present.

Christine Madden introduced the guest speakers, Kellie Cutler, Executive Director and Abigal Gout, from the North Tahoe Art Center.

Business Meeting:
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Martha Cirata at 1:42pm.

Meeting Minutes:  The minutes from the General Meeting of January 12, 2016 were approved.

Reports:


Finance – Martha reported that all projects have been funded, with $85. over for next year’s 

     AAUW Funds and $100. over for Scholarship Funds.

Programs – Carol Eyre reported the following:


3/10/16 – Chautauqua at the Tahoe City Yacht Club; 1:00.


4/14/16 – Election of Officers, and slides of India presented by Jan Potter & Meri McEneny in 

      the Community Room of the Incline Hospital; 1:00.


5/12/16 - Inter-branch meeting will be a High Tea at Carol Eyre’s home at 4:00pm.  Guest 
                  speaker will be Rosanna Cabrera, a Teck Trek graduate.


6/9/16 – Installation of Officers and presentation of awards at Gatekeepers Garden                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

   with a picnic lunch.


Membership – Meri McEneny reported that we have 65 members counting Susan Hassenplug

              our newest member.

Old Business:


Directory – Martha Cirata reported that 30 copies of the Directory are being printed.  Barbara 
                     Briggs will receive a free copy for hosting the Holiday party; all other members             
                     can purchase a directory for $10.


 Website – Our website has been updated and members need to use the password to access 

       the Membership Directory.


Secretary’s Report – Sharon Filardo reported that a sympathy card has been sent to Patricia 


           Watters, and Betty Swartz’s husband.  A “thank you” note was sent to 


           the Shirley Allen Foundation for their donation.  Board members sent 


          “thank you” notes to all members who made financial donations to our 


           various objectives. 

Open Positions – Martha Cirata reported that we still need a Pres-Elect, two VP’s of 



     Programs, and a VP of Membership.


By-laws – Board members Linda Larish, Jan Potter, and Martha Cirata reviewed and revised 

     the By-laws which were approved by the Board. They are now being sent to the 

   State for approval and will be voted on by the general membership in June.
New Business:

Convention – Jan Potter will be attending the State Convention that will be held in San 


            Mateo, California, April 15-17.

Petra – Nancy Cline reported that we will be doing “Cheers for Charity” again this Spring; date 

 to be determined.

Interest Groups:

Book Group – Linda Schwoob reported that the book club meets the last Tuesday of the 


             month.  The February book is The Invention of Wings and they will meet at the 


Tahoe City Yacht Club at 12:00 on February 23, 2016.

Bridge – Bridge games are being scheduled and played.


Gourmet – No report.


Great Decisions – Linda Schwoob reported that the great decision group meets on the 3rd 

                   Tuesday of the month at the Tahoe City Yacht Club from 10-12:00.  This 


      month’s topic is Islam.

In-Stitches – They will be meeting February 17, at Johnnie Lee Don’s home at 2:00.


Friday Night Cocktails – This event will be held at Johnnie Lee Don’s home on February 12 at 


                  6:00pm.  Bring favorite dessert and worst Valentine gift.

Adjournment:  2:20pm

Respectfully submitted

Sharon Filardo, Recording Secretary







